
Our Earth is Extraordinary. Let’s Protect it. 

studentsrebuild.org/earth
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Introducing the 2024 Students Rebuild 
Extraordinary Earth Project! 
This year, we’re inviting students from around the world to learn about our environment 
and what we can do to protect our local and global ecosystems.

Learn about how we can protect our extraordinary earth through tackling global environmental issues 
like climate change. We provide the lessons, content guides, and other website resources. 

Create art that helps deepen connections with the following environmental themes: Repurposing 
Waste, Deforestation, Clean Air and Ecosystems. 

Share your artwork with us!

For each piece of art received, 
the Bezos Family Foundation 
will make a $5 donation 
to organizations tackling 
environmental issues and  
the global climate crisis.

The Extraordinary Earth Project runs 

from August 2023 to June 2024. 

For free registration, resources and more 

information, visit studentsrebuild.org/earth.


